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2023 SONAR Nurse 
Anesthesiology Resident 

Innovation Award  
  

We invite you to submit an abstract of your Nurse Anesthesiologist Residents Obstetric-

related DNP/Research projects to participate in the 2023 SONAR Nurse Anesthesiology 

Resident Innovation Award. 

  

Quick Facts:  

 

• A selected group of SONAR leadership will choose the winner of this award.  

• This award will be a monetary award given to the resident, program director, or 

representative at our meeting in Seattle, WA August 19 at 10 AM.  

• The winner and school will be showcased on our website and social media 

channels to promote participation in future years.  

 

  

For questions and submissions: admin@sonar-ob.org  
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